
WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD 

 8/30/2017 7:30 PM |Senior Center 

In Attendance 

Greg Fath, Steve Nicolella, Marc Rossi, Jim Usilton, Frank Gerace, George Eggers, Stephanie Chambers 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were made available to the attendees from the June Meeting. Frank Gerace/Jim Usilton approved 

 

Program Update 

Maureen Homan has begun scheduling schools for the upcoming season 

Registration will begin on September 1st and will continue through October 31st. A late fee of $10 will be given as of 

November 1st.  Mass emails will go out about registration and also about the need for sponsors 

Michael Rossi will continue to update the Blue Sombrero Registration site 

Intramural shirts – tabled until the September 13th meeting 

Finances 

The Booster Club and Trust Account finances were distributed by Greg Fath. 

 

Ray Goodridge Award 

2 Candidates were nominated and voted unanimously by the Board. Greg will contact Gianna to have the plaques 

for our next meeting 

Lynn Petruzelli 

Family of Scott Billington 

 

Intramural Update 

Boys – Frank Gerace submitted all LC’s for upcoming season.  He will schedule a meeting with his LC’s before the 

draft 

Girls – Steve N. continues to work on his list of LC’s for the season 

 

Travel Update 
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Boys – Jim applied for gym time at high school for preseason workouts and tryouts.  Awaiting approval.  

Jim will invite a representatives from trainer companies to attend our September 13th meeting.   

Travel fees will increase by about  $100 per player to offset the cost of paid trainers for each team.  Individual teams 

can fundraise to make up the balance. 

 

Girls – Trying to draw more girls into our program by sending out emails to former athletes and 3rd graders who 

can go into our 4th grade travel program 

George is hoping to wrap up tryouts by October 14th to make sure that uniforms are in on time. 

Next Meeting 

Wednesday September 13, 2017 at 7:30 Senior Center 

 


